'Laying the Foundations for Life'

All Saints Road Liverpool L24 3TF

Headteacher: Mrs J Clovis Phone: 0151 486 1778

18.10.24

Hello everyone,

Year 5/6 girls' Football Competition

Well done to the girls who represented us at the PEco football competition yesterday. Luckily the weather was on our side and the girls enjoyed the experience. A special well done to our goalie!

*We will be competing in a sports competition every fortnight as part of the PEco network. We appreciate that there can be some disappointment when a child has not been selected for a team — but squad sizes are limited. We will endeavour to ensure that each child who would like to, gets a chance to participate in a competition during the year.

Parent Wreath Making Workshop

Thank you to those parents who attended our wreath making session this week. Thanks also to Ms Cunliffe for organising the event. The feedback was incredibly positive! We will be holding a Christmas craft session/mince pie making in December. More information to follow. We are unable to accommodate children joining these sessions — but you do have a chance to learn alongside your child at Stay and Learn sessions.....

Stay and Learn

Our Stay and Learn sessions take place next week. The theme next week is Reading. We would like to encourage you to take part in a book swap when you come in next week. There will be a trolley of books available for you to choose from. We just ask that you bring a book with you and make a 'swap'.

Week beginning 21st October:

| Stay and learn sessions | AM | PM Reception 2:45pm | |
|-------------------------|---------------------------|---------------------|--|
| Monday | Nursery 9am | | |
| Tuesday | Year 4 9am Year 1 2:45 pm | | |
| Wednesday | Year 6 9am Year 2 2:45pm | | |
| Thursday | Year 5 9am | Year 3 2:45pm | |







| Attendance for this week | | | | | |
|--------------------------|-----|---------|-----|--|--|
| | | Year 3 | 94% | | |
| Reception | 94% | Year 4 | 95% | | |
| Year 1 | 92% | Year 5 | 93% | | |
| Year 2 | 94% | Year 6 | 98% | | |
| | | Average | 94% | | |

The school attendance target is 97%.

email: admin@stocktonwood.liverpool.sch.uk website: https://stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk/

Spooky Disco

Just a reminder about our spooky disco next Thursday. Children will be dismissed from their classroom doors at the end of each disco. Please can parents of children in Years 5 and 6 ensure that we know if children have permission to walk home or not?

Parents' Evening

We will have our autumn term Parents' Evening on Thursday 7th November. Please make appointments to see your child's class teacher via Arbor. Mrs Kent (SENCO) will be available on the evening to chat with parents . All appointments will be available to book from Monday 21st October.

Staffing

Miss Quirk's last day with us ahead of her maternity leave, will be next Friday 25th October. We hope that Miss Quirk gets a chance to relax before her baby arrives! We will keep you updated with any baby news.

Ms Brady will be supporting class 1C whilst Miss Quirk is on maternity leave.

SuperKind mention

Well done to Lyra in Nursery for donating some of her toys to Alder Hey. Keep the kind actions flowing everyone!

Have a lovely weekend and I hope that I see you at Stay and Learn next week,

J L Clovis

Headteacher